
 

 

 

12 August 2020 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 

 

You would have been surprised as I was to hear the announcement last night.  However, you will be 

pleased to know that our staff are ready and prepared to switch back to distance learning straight 

away. 

 

Over the next three days, teaching and learning at Saint Kentigern College will still continue, period 

times will remain the same except there will be no ETT.   

Period Times: 
 
Tutor       8:40 – 8:50 
Period 1 and/ or 2     8.50 – 10:30 

Period 2     9.40 – 10.30  

Break/ Morning Tea     10.30 – 10:50 

Period 3     10:50 – 11:40  

Period 4     11:40 – 12:30 

Exercise or Brain Break (no ETT)  12:30- 1:00 

Lunch      1.00 – 1.50  

Period 5     1.50 – 2.40  

Period 6     2.40 – 3.30 

If your child is unwell and unable to do distance learning please contact our SKC absences 

(skc_absence@saintkentigern.com) as per the normal process. 

 

If you are an essential worker and need to send your child to school please can you email Eric Wall, 

Deputy Principal (eric.wall@saintkentigern.com) to register them by 3.30pm today.   

 

All co-curricular events happening until Friday midnight will not be proceeding.  College Sport events 

and activities are currently on hold until at least midnight on Friday 14 August. Expect further 

communication from us with regards to other events as information is announced.  

 

Please continue to check the OLE on a regular basis for ongoing updates. 

 

We are all very conscious of the looming NCEA assessments which will be worrying our students 

and staff.  The Senior Management Team are monitoring this and will be mindful of this situation as 

we plan the upcoming weeks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Russell Brooke 

College Principal 
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